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Institute’s faculty member Dr. Suvarna Patil was invited as resource person and accordingly 

conducted an online session for the Refresher Course on Information Technology and Computer 

Science, organised by Dr. Babasaheb Ambedkar Marathwada University Aurangabad under 

UGC Malaviya Mission Teacher Training Center on Tuesday, 26
th

 September 2023.  More than 

30 participants benefitted from her session. Institute’s Director Dr. Pallavi Jamsandekar, Vice 



Principal Dr. Pratap Desai and Head of Computer Application Department Dr. Rajendra Pujari 

congratulated Dr. Suvarna Patil for it. 

 

 


